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of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 227-5973

Bobby Hunnicutt

West 414 Pierce Street

Houston, Texas 77019-8417

January 27, 2000

Dear Bobby/Bobette:

I would like to tell you how much we appreciate your contribution to our fund raising efforts for the Gulf Coast Archives and Museum recently.  Fancy had told me several times that Bobette LeRey was not only relatively new to the stage but was also still unsure of her name.  Well, I personally don't think it matters what the name is because the personality, which exudes from the stage presence, is wonderful.  Keep up the great work!

It was a very exciting evening for all, especially for the officers/members of GCAM, as it was the first fund raising effort for the new organization and there were so many willing to do so much in our behalf.  We raised, including the raffle ticket sales and a new membership, over $ 500.  Everyone involved seemed to give 110% to the audience and the energy level was phenomenal.

Thank you so much for your beautiful and talented contributions to the evening.  I look forward to seeing you more on stage in the future.

Sincerely,

Judy Reeves

Secretary  

